

Minutes of CLOK Committee meeting 26th March 2024

7:30pm Zoom

Apologies for absence

K Barlow, B King

Present

C Mackenzie, R Rigby, J Green, J Trigg, P Archer, C Wright, M Davis, R Baker, A Cranke, D Murphy, R Simpson

1) Review minutes of February meeting

Actions arising

Schools all paid up but some delivery of work still out standing

Insurance for events – resolved, club and officials covered even after 3 events, but trainee to trainee not covered.

2a) Previous events - any comments

Bedale – went well, good feed back from other clubs – CLARO

2 other golf courses been looked at for events, Hunley Hall and Dinsdale

Birk Brow – went well, good attendance

2b) Future Events

BO Champs

Volunteer Nos are good

Weather is biggest concern

Boltby

Change of controller to martin Dean

Summer series in good shape, with locations and planners

Barnard Castle, need to check fields at read of leisure centre - **C Mackenzie**

3) Treasurers Update

Money due form Hartlepool council re Summer hill mapping

Moving money to savings account

4) CDO

Report received

Virtual events, - trial to make all the old events available

Should we have a regular time slot for map runs etc?

5) SDO

Darlington maps now on maprun

1 School mapped

2 others on going

6) AOB

Race sign up now allows None Competitive entry selection

NEJS training news letter article to be created **R Simpson?**

2025 event plan – organise a meeting **J Green**

Date of next meeting

April 23rd 7:30pm